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 June 8, 2015 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
You may remember praying for Yuri-chan, who was part of the planning 
team for our senior send off a few months back.  She is now a second year 
student at a nearby Women’s University.  She’s always talking to her 
friends about her Christian club, and one friend named Fumi has 
particularly taken interest.  Last week, Fumi finally came to our weekly 
meeting, and it was one of my favorite times with Yuri-chan so far.   
 
During the discussion time, Fumi said that when Yuri-chan talks about God, 
there is always a sparkle in her eyes.  Yuri-chan looked so surprised and 
humbled to hear this.  Apparently she had feared that in sharing her doubts 
and struggles she had possibly given a negative image of life as a Christian, 
but the opposite was true.  We were then able to talk more deeply about 
faith in Jesus, and Fumi joined briefly for the dinner afterward.  Yuri-chan 
was thrilled and also excited that she wants to come back.   
 
It was a joy to finally meet Fumi and also to see that Yuri-chan has a new 
excitement and confidence to talk with her other friends about God.   
 

 
Please pray for Yuri-chan and other students as they 
invite their friends to an upcoming board game night, to 
practice English with our summer teams, or just to go out 
and grab a meal together.  It is my desire to see her and 
other students to continue to have their lives changed as 
they trust more and more in God and His Word.  Please 
also keep our staff team in your prayers as we have begun 
training our new staff Chihiro and are working alongside 
a total of 45 summer mission members this year.  Thank 
you your faithful partnership with us in Tokyo!   
 
In Christ, 
 
Christina 

Tokyo	
  Tribune 

Please pray for~ 
 

v Yuri-chan to continue to shine God’s light and love to Fumi and many other friends 
v Praise that Chihiro’s training as new staff has started and prayer for continued wisdom 
v The partnership of our ministry with 45 summer mission team members from America 


